Able Home Care LLC

September 28, 2016

TO: BORN 

RE: 244 CMR 3.00, 6.00,7.00, 10.00

TO Whom It May Concern:

   It is with grave concern for patient safety that I am inquiring as to the motive behind a proposal to delegate to unlicensed staff complex procedures that require the skilled assessment and monitoring that only a  registered nurse can provide. It has been recently published in an OIG investigation the tragic lack of reporting for critical incidents in DDS group homes. This group of individuals have MAP(Medication Administration Program) trained caregivers with demonstrated inability to identify a critical incident. Where is the evidence that would validate extending this model to any acute care hospital, long term care facility or home health? Patient endangerment is the ugly reality being left out in the cold. Rethink this proposal with an eye to the underreported failures of MAP training.
Sincerely,

Debra Walsh 

RN Administrator
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